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Petition To Improve Automobile Traffic In City of West Allis
January 29", 2015

Thank you for the improved road and traffic management during 2014...Greatly Appreciated.

Petition : North and south bound traffic Stop Signs on 116", Street at w. Walker Street
intersection should be removed. Removal of these Stop Signs will eliminate undue driving stops.
Driving north on 116™ Street from Greenfield Avenue;

1.) We have Stop and Go Lights.

2.) A block north at Madison Street intersection, “No Stop Sign for 116", Street traffic”?

3.) A block further north at Washington Street, a Stop Sign.

4.) Another Stop Sign one block north at Walker Street, a third Stop.

5.) And again one more block north at Theo Trecker Way, another Stop Sign.

Five street blocks in a row and four required traffic driver stops.

My 60 minute walks on 116", Street include walking north and south of Greenfield Avenue.
The Stop Signs on 116™, Street, intersected at Walker Street is excessive required stopping.

It is a three way stop intersection and should not warrant 116™. Street drivers to stop.

We do not have a Stop Sign on 116", Street and Madison Street intersection which is no different
than the 116™. and Walker intersection.

I believe this is a valid appraisal of unnecessary driving stops. Drivers on South 116", Street will
appreciate the removal of the Stop Signs at the Walker Street intersection. If there is a safety issue at
this intersection; a 24 hour - 7 day a week Stop Sign does not seem to be a proper solution.

You may want to consider the fact that we have four intersections just south of Greenfield

Avenue on 116™. Street to Lincoln Avenue. Including the "Bike,Walk and Run” West Allis

Cross Town Connector. And as of to date, we have not had a need for Stop Signs at these intersections.
Please give your timely attention to this petition for the eliminating of excessive driver stopping

at the intersection of south 116™. Street and west Walker Street.

Sincerely Yours, a 26 year resident of West Allis.
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